
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Campbell for answer 

by the Convener of the Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 4 May 2023 

   

Question (1) Can the convener please provide details of any discussions 

that have taken place regarding the potential for a sinking 

fund for private owners on low incomes in mixed tenure 

blocks where the council is taking forward improvements? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Does the convener believe this is an area where we should 

consider whether the general fund should make 

contributions as happens in other council areas? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

   

 
 

 


